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2 6 NOV 1968

Sir Charles C. F. Spry
Director General 1 ____ __ ___
Australian security IntelligencejOrgaaiaatlon' 

"? G. P. O. Go* 5L05B3 ..
■ - Melbourne
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Dear Charles

Thank you for your letter of 15 October 
recommending against the declassification of 
Warren Cotuaisalon document CD-971* I night 
mention that our inquiry to you in August (1968) 
was in anticipation of further pressure for the 
release of Karren Co^ai&sion papers, a pressure 
which has not materialized. Accordingly, there is 
not, at the present tine, any intention to release 
CD-971.

Should the question be raised at some future 
time, the points aade by you in your letter provide 
every reason to keep the document out of the 
public domain.

Bflth kindest regards.

Sincerely,
>3/ Richard Hslro

Bichard Helms 
Director
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With kindest regards

Sir Charles Spfy ; .
? Director General• - ■ • •.

Australian Security Intelligence Organisation
G. P. O. R» 
Uolboume ^ ■ '

Should the question bo raised at booo future 
time, the points made by you in your letter provide 
every reason to keep the document out of the 
public domain. *
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